
 

Steven Jakesta 

Project Assessment Officer 

Yukon Environmental and Socio-economic Assessment Board 

P.O Box 294, Watson Lake, YT 

Y0A 1C0 

 

February 11, 2009 

 

Dear Mr. Jakesta; 

 

RE: Invitation for Community Hearing for the Selwyn Project Mineral Exploration Environmental 

Assessment 

 

Please be advised that on Tuesday April 7, 2009, The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review 

Board (Review Board) will be holding a Community Hearing for the Selwyn Project Environmental 

Assessment in Tulita, NT.  This one day hearing is an opportunity for the public and parties to put forth any 

final issues or submissions regarding the proposed mineral exploration project and its potential impact on the 

people and environment of the Mackenzie Valley.    

 

The hearing is open to everyone and all are invited to attend.  The purpose of the hearing is for interested 

parties and the concerned public to address any outstanding issues directly to the Review Board.    The 

Review Board will consider all evidence in their decision regarding the Selwyn Project Mineral Exploration 

Environmental Assessment. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Environmental Assessment at 

nspencer@reviewboard.ca or 867-766-7062. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nicole Spencer 

Environmental Assessment -Project Lead 

mailto:nspencer@reviewboard.ca

